Veliz, Kim
L . ______________________________________________________ e

From: Bill Horton <bhorton@outlook.com:
Sent: Sunday, December 2, 2018 5:53 PM
To: City Recorder

Subject: Support Aurora State Airport Safety
Hello,

| am sending this email in support of the safety improvements at the Aurora State Airport. | am a pilot who flies out of
Aurora often. A longer runway will be a great improvement in safety for all pilots, passengers and other at the airport
and in the area. It will also benefit the local economy, especially Wilsonville. Please stand behind this much needed
safety improvement.

Thank you,
Bill Horton
503-998-0539



